

SC Johnson Elementary School Kim DeLaO, Principal

fuil.

Mayor John Dickert 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

February 10, 2010

Dear Mayor Dickert,

I am the principal of S. C. Johnson Elementary School, and I am writing a second letter requesting the traffic department look into some issues surrounding loading/unloading and parking at my school.

I wrote a letter at the very beginning of the school year, but did not hear from anyone at City Hall. I spoke to Mr. Rooney today, asking how long it usually takes to have an issue examined, and he suggested I write another letter, as it wouldn't have taken this long for a response, so my original request must have been lost.

The Racine Unified School District changed the starting time for my school this year, so all of the "no parking" signs are incorrect. We also changed the bus loading area, so some signs need to be removed, and others need to be added.

We would also request a study of the traffic pattern in front of our building, as we've had many incidents where children have just missed being hit by a car, and we've had several accidents while parents are dropping off their children.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

Kim R. DeLaO

Time Change OR